Dear parents of St Levan Primary School,

We are Shae-Love, Sophie and Frida, drama students from
The Royal Central School of Speech and Drama. We will
spend a week at St Levan Primary from the 17th to the
21st of June. During this week, we will invite the students
to participate in an immersive story, where they will help
three garden piskies to save the St Levan garden by learning
all about the life cycle of a plant. At the end of the

week, when we have hopefully saved the garden together,

on throughout the week to you. We would therefore Uj\ )
to invite you to join us if you can from 9.00 to 9.20 on

the 2Ist of June to see the performance.

We’ll see you soon, <
Shae-Lowgl Sophie and Frida




